








COOKIES WITH SANTA 
TOY COLLECTION AND WRAPPING PARTY 
LUMINARIA BAGS 
 

Mark your calendars for an afternoon 
of FUN FUN FUN!  Join us in Jericho 
on Sunday, December 8th after the 
11:00am Mass, for a picture with 
Santa, a cookie (or two) and a variety 
of arts and crafts for the children.   
All are welcome! 

 
St. Luke CCW is once again participat-
ing in the Annual Children to Children 
toy Collection. During all Masses on 
December 7th and 8th, please bring 
new unwrapped toys to Jericho. Then 
join us in Jericho on Sunday, Decem-
ber 8th after the 11:00am Mass, for a 
festive wrapping and pizza party! 

 
All adults are welcome to help put 
together Luminaria Bags for our 
upcoming Luminaria Sale in De-
cember. Join us on Sunday,  
December 8th after the 11:00am 
Mass to put together bags of 
sand, candles and love! 

“HOW TO BLESS AND FEEL BLESSED THIS  
CHRISTMAS” 
 
An Afternoon Gathering of “Single-Again” Men & Women 
 
When: Saturday, December 7th from 1:00-4:00pm 
 12:45pm check-in, ending with a 4:00 Vigil Mass 
 
Where: Blanchette Catholic Center 
 Diocese of Joliet 
 16555 Weber Rd 
 Crest Hill 
 
Dr. Jim Healy has spoken on family topics in over 90 dio-
ceses across the Untied States as well as internationally.  

CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC HEALING MASS  
 
Father Paul Hottinger 
 
Presider  
 
Deacon Alex Grozik 
 
Assisting 
 
St. Margaret Mary Church 
1450 Green Trails Drive 
Naperville, IL 60540 
 
Friday, November 29, 2019 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 6:30pm — Mass 7:30pm        
 
For more information, please call Joey Rose at 630/926-
6576 
 
For directions go to https://smmp.com/about/directions/ 
 
I rejoiced when they said to me, “Let us go to the house of 
the LORD.”   Ps 122:1 

 
 

CCW REMINDER  
 
There are some friendly faces at the hall 
table today waiting to help you with your 
cash card purchases. Stop by to pick up 
your pre-orders and to purchase cards 

for your weekly 
gasoline, groceries 
and Holiday supplies. You shop and 
merchants donate! 



 
 
 
 
 
FIND YOUR NEXT GREAT CAREER AT CATHOLIC 
CHARITIES!  
 
Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet is seeking applicants 
for several positions in DuPage County. 
 
• Lead Residential Crisis Counselor at Kathy Paulsen 

Hope House (Full-time, Second Shift) 
• Overnight Residential Crisis Counselor at Kathy 

Paulsen Hope House (Part-time Friday, Saturday and 
Sunday overnight) 
 

Described as being both funny and profound, Jim recently 
retired after 30 years as director of the Office of Family Min-
istry. He brings a message that will make you feel blessed 
and more ready to bless others. Come with whatever you're 
feeling and be uplifted! 
 
Please register by December 2nd. You can register online 
at https://conta.cc/2MsG6iu, by calling 815/838-5334 or my 
emailing us at familyministry@dioceseofjoliet.org. 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 2024  
ENTRANCE EXAM 
 
Saturday, December 7th at 8:00am 
 
Scholarship eligibility and priority admission consideration 
given to those who test at SFHS. 
 
Register at: https://www.sfhscollegeprep.org/admissions/
entrance-examapplying-to-sfhs 
 
Any questions? Please contact Director of Admissions 
Maureen Isphording at misphording@sfhscollegeprep.org 
or 630/668-5800, ext. 1120. 
 
St. Francis High School is a college-preparatory, co-
educational Catholic high school located in Wheaton and is 
celebrating more than 60 years of promoting spiritual, aca-
demic, physical and social development in students.  

• Overnight Residential Crisis Counselor at Kathy 
Paulsen Hope House (Full-time, Monday – Friday) 

• Weekend Residential Crisis Counselor at Kathy 
Paulsen Hope House (Part-time, second shift 3-11pm) 

• Relief Residential Crisis Counselor at Kathy Paulsen 
Hope House (On-call position) 

    
To learn more about these opportunities and to apply, 
please visit catholiccharitiesjoliet.org or email a resume 
and letter of interest to HR@cc-doj.org.  

“THANKS TO GOD”  
 
Thanks for prayers that thou hast answered,  
Thanks for what thou dost deny.  
Thanks for storms that I have weathered,  
Thanks for all thou dost supply.  
Thanks for pain, and thanks for pleasure.  
Thanks for comfort in despair.  
Thanks for grace that none can measure,  
Thanks for love beyond compare.  
 
Thanks for roses by the wayside,  
Thanks for thorns their stems contain.  
Thanks for home and thanks for fireside,  
Thanks for hope, that sweet refrain.  
Thanks for joy and thanks for sorrow,  
Thanks for heav’nly peace with thee.  
Thanks for hope in the tomorrow,  
Thanks through all eternity!  
 
—August Storm, 1891  
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A MUCH-NEEDED MESSAGE  
 
National Bible Week, now observed every Thanksgiving 
week, got its start on a turbulent day. Founders of the Na-
tional Bible Association were reading Scripture over the 
NBC radio network on Sunday morning, December 7, 1941, 
when Pearl Harbor was attacked. Because of the traumatic 
events, the network asked that the Bible-reading continue 
all day, in between news updates. Radio stations through-
out America picked up the programming, allowing countless 
listeners to receive words from God — “who comforts 
you” (Isaiah 51:12) — when they needed it most.  

LEARNING TO GIVE THANKS  
 
Last December I had my second knee replacement. Ex-
pecting this recovery to mimic the first, I went home to heal 
quickly. Instead, 10 days later one normal step led to the 
vertical splitting of my femur, an ambulance ride and sur-
gery to insert screws and a long metal plate. I spent Christ-
mas in the hospital and New Year’s in a rehab unit, feeling 
anything but thankful. Nearly a year later, the slow recov-
ery continues.  
 
Yet I see much to be thankful for: my caregiver cousin, 
who lengthened her stay considerably; my family; church 
friends who provided meals, prayers and love; and doctors 
and therapists, who put me back together and continue to 
encourage me.  
 
As Thanksgiving approaches, I continue to work on pa-
tience but am learning — with God’s help — to “give 
thanks in all circumstances” (1 Thessalonians 5:18).  
 
—Sandy Hyland  
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